
 

5th November 
2021 

Week 8 at Stedham 
It was lovely to see the children return to school after a fun half 
term.  

What a busy week we’ve had at Stedham. Swimming has started 
for Foxes class, which was enjoyed by all. I was really impressed to 
hear that many children, who expressed nerves before the session, 
shared how much they enjoyed it afterwards. 

We have enjoyed daily morning assemblies this week with many 
discussions about Cop26 and climate change. The children have 
shown how passionate they are about our protecting our planet. 
They have learnt how everyone can make a difference to the 
climate by making small changes. I apologise now if the children 
remind you to reuse plastic shopping bags, drive less or take 
shorter showers! 

 

 

 

 

 

The children now have a much improved understanding about their 
carbon footprint and how our lifestyle has an impact on the 
environment.  

The children have another busy week ahead of them: The theme of 
assemblies fits in with Anti-bullying week and we have some Foxes 
representing the school in a ‘Quick Sticks’ hockey match next 
Friday. On top of that we have Remembrance Day on Thursday 
and World Friendship Day on Friday. 

Have a great weekend, 

Malcolm Meaby 

 

 

 

 Dates for your diary 
8/11/2021 Meeting for Parents 

on our new Federation 

12/11/2021 FOSS Film Night 

27/11/2021  Christmas Fair  

10/12/2021 Christmas Jumper 
day. 

14/12/2021 Nativity service at 
Stedham 

 

 

Stedham 
Weekly news. 

Don’t forget to follow the school on Facebook and Twitter: 

@schoolstedham 

 

Child voice! 
 

“I have enjoyed 
coding and acting. It 
was hilarious when 
Ava ordered 100 

pizzas in our drama 
role play” 

 

 

Child voice! 
 

“I wrote this by myself, 
it tells the story of Dirk 

the Turtle. I used a 
story mountain to 

help.” 
 



 

 

What’s happened this week? 
 

 

 

 

 

Hedgehogs Class 
This week Hedgehogs have been continuing 
their literacy lessons on The Matchbox 
Diary. There has been some lovely writing 
as a result. They have enjoyed writing 
acrostic poems on fireworks and making 
posters on Divali 

 

Rabbits Class 

This week Rabbits class have been enjoying 
their learning zones in class and have 
particularly loved playing with ‘Lentil City’ and 

designing road signs linked to their topic. The 
children had a fanfastic forest school session on 
Thursday and have learnt lots of new skills 
through Mr Noble.  

 

 

We also have access to TTRockstars and 
Numbots, so the children can practice their 
times tables, subitizing and numberbonds. 

 

 

Foxes Class 

 

 

 

Foxes have had an exciting week learning 
new skills with coding. The children improved 
their understanding enough to create a cute 
pig using simple codes. It was really 
impressive! Foxes have continued with their 
fractions and have enjoyed playing dodge 
ball and quick sticks hockey. 

 

 

 

 

Phonics Bug Club! 

 Don’t forget to access Phonics Bug Club, to 
support your child with reading at home. 

 

Times Table Rockstars 
and Numbots! 

https://freepngimg.com/png/31537-science-free-download
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/

